
Zooey  Deschanel  Splits  from
Boyfriend Jamie Linden

By  Laura
Seaman

The New Girl actress Zooey Deschanel and her boyfriend Jamie
Linden have split up after two years of dating, according to
UsMagazine.com. The couple started dating not long after the
actress left her husband Ben Gibbard, the singer for Death Cab
for Cutie, in 2012. Deschanel was seen looking pretty close
with a new man last month on the set of Rock the Kasbah. This
new man is producer Jacob Pechenik, who worked with her on her
most recent film.

What are three deal breakers in every relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

Everyone has their own personal conditions and deal breakers
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when  it  comes  to  relationships,  but  there  are  a  few
relationship  roadblocks  that  most  relationships  can’t  get
past. These are the offenses that end relationships and cause
heartbreak faster than any others, and you had better watch
out if they happen to you:

1. Infidelity. This is, of course, one of the biggest deal
breakers in any relationship. Once a cheater always a cheater,
and the minute you find out your partner is being unfaithful,
it’s time to kick them to the curb. Cheating is one of the
most hurtful things a partner can do, and if they’re going to
carelessly hurt you like that, they aren’t worth it.

Related: Audrina Patridge and Corey Bohan Split After Five
Years Together

2. Disrespect. Teasing is one thing, but constantly putting
your partner down and making them feel worthless is another.
Any relationship should be an equal partnership, and if your
significant other doesn’t treat you as their equal, maybe
they’re not as great as you thought. Not only could this mean
disrespecting you, but it could mean they disrespect your
family and friends, who are important to you. If they really
want it to work, they will have respect for everything you
care about. Including yourself.

Related:  Rob  Pattinson  Comments  on  Ex  Kristen  Stewart’s
Cheating

3. Failure to communicate. This one isn’t so plain to see, but
it tears down relationships just as quickly as the previous
deal breakers. If you and your partner can’t communicate,
there is something seriously wrong. This could lead to huge
fights and secrets that could tear apart your future, such as
a sudden job promotion that requires moving far away or a past
financial situation preventing you from buying that house you
always wanted. You need to talk about everything, even if it
makes you uncomfortable. If you don’t, you might find yourself
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newly single thanks to this relationship deal breaker.

What are some of your relationship deal breakers? Tell us in
the comments!

Zooey Deschanel Attends Emmy
Awards  with  New  Beau  Jamie
Linden

By  Nic
Baird

Actress Zooey Dechanel attended the Emmys with new love Jamie
Linden on Sunday, according to UsMagazine.com. The New Girl
star lost her Outstanding Lead Actress in a Comedy series
tropy to Julia Louis-Dreyfus in Veep. As the category was
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announced, Deschanel cozied up to screenwriter Linden. The two
clasped hands during the award’s presentation.  Linden has
written the scripts for the films 10 Years, Dear John and We
Are Marshall. The Hollywood couple have been dating for three
months.

 How do you celebrate an achievement with your partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

Your admiration means everything to your partner. Even if it
doesn’t seem that way, remember that we all want to impress
our significant other. It’s why boys get into so many fights.
Do  these  things  to  show  how  your  romance’s  achievements
impress you:

1. Make it a special event: Your partner won’t always think to
celebrate  their  own  successes  with  you.  By  suggesting  a
special meal, a vacation, or just getting drinks and talking
about their achievement, it shows that it matters to you.

2.  Build  their  confidence:  Compliment  their  talents  and
skills. Find specific details to admire in their success. Ask
them about their future plans and goals. Encourage them to
speak with ambition and determination about their next step.

3. Admire their effort: Don’t focus your flattery solely on
their accomplishment. Make sure most of your admiration is on
the effort or process that led up to it. By complimenting
their labour, you encourage them to keep trying. And maybe
next time if they don’t meet success, you can still compliment
their hard work.

Why are you proud of your partner? Share how you let them know
below.


